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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

January 6 – Welcome Back – Regular school days and hours resume 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

Happy Holidays!  We have had an extremely busy week and a very successful Christmas 

concert.  Thank you to Karen Grigolato and Fiona Jones for organizing the play and all the songs 

and to Karen Whyte for conducting the strings.  Thank you for all the donations to Lamay Primary 

School in Tanzania and to the Mustard Seed Food Bank.  We had fun this morning as our human 

train delivered the food donations to the Mustard Seed at Thrifty Foods. 

I feel extremely lucky to be connected to the Cloverdale Traditional Community.  I work with an 

amazing group of dedicated educators and have the opportunity to work with students and 

families, learning, sharing and caring.  Thank you. 

I wish everyone a very relaxing Winter Break, filled with family, friends and laughter.  Merry 

Christmas! 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  
 

Cloverdale Traditional School Name 

We have been advised by the school district senior administration that we are able to maintain our 
name of Cloverdale Traditional School moving forward as a catchment school 
 

2019 CBC Music Class Challenge – Cloverdale Clovers Receive 3rd Place 

Choosing from more than an estimated 50,000 music students and almost 1,200 registered 

classes from every province and territory in Canada, the judges in the 2019 Canadian Music Class 

Challenge have finally made their decisions in all 11 categories. 

Congratulations to Cloverdale Traditional School and The Clovers! We are thrilled to announce 

that The Clovers  have placed 3rd in Category 3, Elementary Instrumental, of the 2019 Canadian 

Music Class Challenge for their incredible performance of Wolves Don’t Live by the Rules! 

Thank you to volunteer parent, Fraser Campbell, for all his hard work and expertise in helping to 

make this video possible. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vkjGwwHWgD4&feature=youtu.be 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

Run for Your Nation 

For more information on the event featuring the best Pan Am cross country runners coming to 

Victoria, see the link or contact Mrs. Glover (bglover@sd61.bc.ca)  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2019/12/Run-for-Your-Nation.pdf 

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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